Ken Scott, EdD

From: Sent:

Julie Nolen <NOLENJU@auburn.edu>

To:

Thursday, October 10, 2013 11:57 AM skinner777@knology.net

Subject:

Auburn/Thank You!

Follow Up Flag: Flag Status:

Follow up Flagged

Dr. Scott,

Thank you for your time yesterday. I enjoyed our meeting and learning about your teaching, your family and your time at Auburn. I hope your writing continues to go well, and I do hope you will contribute a piece to our centennial book.

Take care, and War Eagle! Julie

Julic R. Nolcn '85
Executive Director of Development
College of Education
Office of Development
3084 Haley Center (Office 2193)
Auburn University, AL 36849

Phone: (334) 844-5191 Fax: (334) 844-5788 Cell: (334) 444-5089 nolenju@auburn.edu

"I believe in Auburn and love it!" Show your love, by giving a gift to the Auburn University Foundation. It's easy. Please visit https://develop.auburn.edu for more information.



www.auburn.edu